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Executive Summary 

 

The Social Services Estimating Conference convened on June 12, 2014, to revise the projections 
for FY 2013-14 through FY 2017-18.  The Conference adopted a total forecast that is generally 
lower in both caseloads and expenditures than the January 2014 forecast.  The projected 
expenditures for each year are below the level appropriated for FY 2013-14. 

For the Relative Caregiver eligibility category, somewhat erratic patterns in the caseloads are 
continuing.  For this reason, caseload projections were slightly lowered in the near-term, with 
limited growth in FY 2014-15 and flat caseloads thereafter.  Relative to the forecast adopted in 
January 2014, the Child Only caseload is decreased slightly for FYs 2013-14 and 2014-15.  In 
each of the remaining years of the forecast, while there are positive adjustments year over year, 
these estimates are lowered from the previous forecast.   

Consistent with the January 2014 forecast, the Families with an Adult caseload forecast is 
decreased again for FY 2014-15, with an additional reduction to produce a new equilibrium 
beginning in FY 2015-16 rather than in FY 2016-17 as previously forecast.  A somewhat similar 
pattern can be seen in the Unemployed Parent revised forecast, with the exception of a modest 
increase in caseload over the previous forecast for FY 2015-16 through FY 2017-18.  With this 
minor change in caseload, there is a minor increase in the spending projections—mostly 
attributable to a forecast for a slight increase in the grant amounts for this eligibility group. 
Overall, the new forecast for these categories continues the assumption of declining near-term 
caseloads in response to an improving economy and new employment opportunities.  Volatility in 
the recent data suggests that this assumption bears careful watching over the next several 
months.  

With regard to expenditures, the new forecast for FY 2013-14 is well below the appropriation, with 
total expenditures for assistance payments estimated at $164.2 million for the fiscal year.  
Expenditures are forecast to decline to $159.1 million for FY 2014-15 and to decline to $158.4 
million for FY 2015-16.  This produces savings relative to the January 2014 forecast of $3.2 
million, $5 million, and $2.8 million, respectively. 

 

TANF CASELOAD FORECAST 

  Relative 
Caregiver 

Child only 
Cases 

Families 
with adult  

Unemployed 
Parent 

Total 
Caseloads 

FY 2013-14 18,571 17,571 13,346 1,401 50,889 

FY 2014-15 18,798 17,520 12,185 1,299 49,802 

FY 2015-16 18,798 17,602 12,000 1,175 49,575 

FY 2016-17 18,798 17,752 12,000 1,137 49,687 

FY 2017-18 18,798 17,821 12,000 1,137 49,756 
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